
Deed, GA, Franklin, WILLIAM Bryan to MICAJAH WILLIAMSON, 1793

State of Georgia

THIS INDENTURE made the second day of November in the year of Our Lord 1793 and of 
the sovereignty and independence of the United States of America the 18th.

BETWEEN WILLIAM BRYANT of the county of Wilkes and state aforesaid of one part and 
MICAJAH WILLIAMSON of the county of Wilkes and state aforesaid of the other part.

WITNESSETH that he said WILLIAM BRYANT, for and in consideration of the sum of £100
sterling, to him in hand paid by the said MICAJAH WILLIAMSON, the receipt whereof 
he, the said WILLIAM BRYANT, does hereby acknowledge hath granted, bargain, sold, 
aliened and confirmed and by these presents doth grant, bargain, sell, alien, and 
confirm unto the said MICAJAH WILLIAMSON, his heirs and assigns forever, all that 
tract or parcel of land containing 1,000 Acres, the boundaries and marks will more 
fully appear by reference to a plat annexed to the original grant for the said 
tracts of land granted to the said WILLIAM BRYANT the 26th of October in the year 
of Our Lord 1793 which said tract of land is known by No. 11 in a general draft of 
82,000 acres of land all of which lying and being in the county of Franklin on the 
waters of Apalachee was in the Continental Reserve with all and singular the 
premises appurtenances whatsoever to the said tract of land belonging or in any 
manner appertaining.

AND the said WILLIAM BRYANT, for himself and his heirs, against all and every 
person or persons whatsoever claiming any right or title to the said tract of land 
and premises together with the apartments is to the same belonging in fee simple to
the said MICAJAH WILLIAMSON his heirs and assigns, will warrant and forever defend 
by these presents.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the said WILLIAM BRYANT, has hereunto set his hand and affixed 
his seal the day in year first above written.

WILLIAM BRYANT {seal}

Signed, sealed, and acknowledged in the presence of

POWELL STAMPER
GEORGE HEAVERD
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POWELL STAMPER appeared before me and being duly sworn sayeth that he saw WILLIAM 
BRYANT sign, seal, and acknowledge that within deed and also GEORGE HEAVERD as a 
witness this 21st day of July 1794.

POWELL STAMPER

N. DURKEE, J. P.

Received of MICAJAH WILLIAMSON the within mentioned consideration money.

WILLIAM BRYANT

GEORGE HEAVERD
POWELL STAMPER
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